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      BY E-MAIL  
 
October 30, 2014 
 
Albert Engel 
Fogler, Rubinoff LLP 
77 King Street West 
TD Centre North Tower 
Toronto, ON M5K 1G8 
 
Dear Mr. Engel:  
 
Re: Service of Notice of Application   

Application by Suncor Energy Products Inc. (“Suncor”) 
Board File Number EB-2014-0295 
 

On September 29, 2014 the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued a Notice of 
Application (Notice) in the above matter and a Letter of Direction (“Original Letter of 
Direction” ) setting out the Board’s requirements for the publication and service of the 
Notice.  
 
In a letter dated October 22, 2014, you informed the Board that due to an administrative 
error Suncor had missed serving certain individuals and you sought further direction 
from the Board. I have considered the matter and I am providing Suncor with a Revised 
Notice and Letter of Direction and direct Suncor to serve the Revised Notice on those 
that were not served with the original Notice. However, please note that section 3(e) of 
the Letter of Direction requires, in part, that Suncor serve “…any other person that 
would be directly affected by the location of the distribution facilities within the road 
allowance(s)”. Suncor should be mindful of these directions when determining the scope 
of service required in this matter.  
  
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kristi Sebalj 
Registrar 


